Motion to the Fish and Wildlife Commission

TO: Brad Smith, Chair, Fish and Wildlife Commission

NOW COMES the ADA Advisory Committee, by and through its Chairman, Reno Pellegrini,
and conveys to the Commission as follows:

On June 13, 2016, the ADA Advisory Committee met, with quorum present, and discussed the
matter of expanding damaged hunts for people with disabilities.

In as much as,

- there are currently approximately 86,000 active WILD profiles for persons with a record
of disability, and the number of individuals increases each year; and

- the Commission and the Department are committed to providing equal opportunity to
access all programs and services provided by the Department; and

- the Department has undertaken, at the regional level, to provide damaged hunt
opportunities to hunters in this state;

NOW THEREFORE, the ADA Advisory Committee, by majority vote, has approved this
motion, advising the Commission that it should consider expanding the opportunities to
participate in damaged hunt opportunities for persons with disabilities.

This the day of , 2016.

BY:

Reno Pellegrini,

As Chairman, for and on behalf of the ADA Advisory Committee



Fitzgerald, Maz C (DFW)

From: Redmond, Christine M (DFW)

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 12:45 PM

To: Reno Pellegrini

Cc: Taylor, Samuel B (DFW); Fitzgerald, Mary C (DFW)

Subject: Meeting follow-up information

Attachments: Bookmark Flyer.pdf; Official Bookmark Contest Entry Form.pdf

Hello ADA Advisory Committee Members-

Thank you for allowing me to stop by your recent meeting. It is always nice to meet more of our generous and
resourceful volunteers and learn more about them. This is some information that | wanted to send as a follow-up to our
conversation. Our website has been down and there is a slight chance that some of the information listed below may
not currently be accessible. However, as of this morning, all of the links in this message are working.

® The volunteer program web page and opportunities can be found at: http://wdfw.wa.gov/about/volunteer/

e If you would like to learn more about how volunteers can earn free Discover Passes you can visit the Discover
Pass website: http://www.discoverpass.wa.gov/145/Volunteer-Information

e To learn more about the youth fishing events you can visit the Youth Fishing Events calendar:
http://wdfw.wa.gov/fishing/kids/events.htmi

® Attached to this email are our firearm safety bookmark contest flyer and official entry form. Please feel free to
distribute them as you see fit.

® lencourage you to join us in celebrating National Hunting and Fishing Day in your community. This year’s official
date is September 24. You can learn more about National Hunting and Fishing Day by visiting their website:
http://www.nhfday.org/

e The department’s 2016 NHFD event will be in Wenatchee this year. Once we finalize the details | will pass that
information on to you.

I thank you for sharing your time and talents as a WDFW volunteer. Please consider me a resource and let me know if
you have questions or need more information.

Christine Redmond

Volunteer Program Manager

Department of Fish and Wildlife
360/902-8303
http://www.wdfw.wa.gov/about/volunteer/

Learn more about the WDFW Master Hunter Advisory Group firearm safety bookmark contest here.



